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NEWS & NOTES 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU INFORMED  

MAY 2021 501(C)3 CHARITY 

Wow!  So much has happened in the last 30 days.  The concrete foundations have been poured, the walls have 

gone up, the trusses are up and now the roof is being completed.  The windows and trim will also be added 

soon.  The construction schedule is on track for an August 1st completion date.   

We have also been busy 

reading through several 

resumes and interviewing 

several interested and 

qualified candidates for the 

first Executive Director of 

Haven of Hope.  We hope 

to have the best person in 

place very soon.   

Haven of Hope was also 

featured at the “Women of 

the Word” conference, 

which helped more and 

more people learn about our mission and vision.  The warm welcome at the conference was much appreciated 

and Haven of Hope was very well received.  Everyday progress is being made and the excitement continues to 

grow.  It is exciting to drive by the property daily to see all the changes.   

Anna Kelley, Board President  

Anna Kelley & Pat Wood  
at Women of the Word Conference. 

We are always looking for opportunities to 
share our mission and to inform the community 

about Haven of Hope, email us at 
havenofhope@gmail.com 

http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
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CONSTRUCTION, CONSTRUCTION AND MORE CONSTRUCTION 

We are excited to report Haven of Hope’s construction is on schedule!  Almost every day in April, huge visible 

progress was taking place at Haven of Hope.   
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